To: CE /FES Office, HKSAR

RE: Proposed Establishment of Harbourfront Authority

I refer to the following email from Home Affairs Bureau regarding the subject of the
Harbourfront Development. The subject was discussed at a workshop meeting last year on
11 April 2012 at the Urban Land Institute which I attended with representatives from the
Development Bureau. A number of ideas were exchanged with suggestions from attending
participants' aspirations on what they would like to see from Hong Kong's Harbour
development, citing suggestions on experiences and models from overseas countries.
Attending participants at this meeting last year were mainly from the Property Industry.

With the existing research already available and discussions being carried out on the subject
matter, the next phase of Harbourfront development could be brought forward without the
establishment of another authority for execution. Coordinations could be made and carried
out via respective Government Departments.

On the Home Affairs Bureau Forum Exchange Session scheduled on 7 Dec 2013 at Tamar
CGO, 1 suggest this subject of Harbourfront development be included as an exchange
subject.
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